SCENIC FOOTHILLS COMMUNITY COUNCIL

May 2003

NEIGHBORHOOD BEAUTIFICATION

We need your help in cleaning up our neighborhood.
For 35 years the Anchorage Chamber of Commerce has
been organizing the city-wide cleanup to rid our city of
trash and debris following spring breakup. You can find
more information at:

www:anchoragechamber.org/pro events/cleanup.htm

During clean up week, the Anchorage Regional Landfill
off Highland Road, the Central Transfer Station in
midtown and the Girdwood Transfer Station are open for
free, residential dumping between the following hours:

Saturday, May 3 8am to S5pm
Sunday, May 4 12 noon to Spm
May S - May 10 8am to Spm

We also need help in cleaning up our creeks.

Saturday, May 17 is Creek Cleanup Day. For more

information, go to:
www.anchoragewaterwayscouncil.org or
www.creekcleanup.org

Anyone willing to assist cleaning up the small creek off
Regal Mountain Drive in Chugach Mountain Estates,
please call Roger Shaw at 337-3949.

NEXT YEAR’S AGENDA

If you have any topics you wish to have covered at our
Community Council, please indicate to any of our
Officers. Among the topics we anticipate covering are:
Neighbor Watch; subdivision covenants; zoning
enforcement; road rehabilitation; parks development.

MAY COUNCIL PRESENTATIONS

At our May Council meeting, there will be a presentation
from the Anchorage Bear Committee on problems with
bear interaction in the Anchorage Bowl and also a
presentation on the Cheney Lake park plan.

MAYOR ELECT-MARK BEGICH TRANSITION
TEAMS

Mayor-Elect Mark Begich resides in East Anchorage, a
fact we won’t let him forget as we discuss issues
affecting our Council area in the coming years.

Mr. Begich has asked that anyone interested in serving
on transition teams or having other comments on a new
Municipal Administration to contact him by email at:
mayor@begich.com

OFFICER ELECTIONS

Election of officers was held at our April Council
meeting. Most of the Executive Board will remain intact,
however Roland Shanks has stepped in as the new Vice
President. Bill Miernyk and Janice Johnstone have
traded positions.

The Executive Board and Council members wish to
thank Kathleen Stevenson for her tireless efforts of the
past several years, trying to make our part of the
Community a more beautiful place to be.

ACCESSORY DWELLLING UNITS

At our April meeting the Council went on record with
opposition to a proposed ordinance for Accessory
Dwelling Units (ADU). Subsequently there has been
several axnendments to the proposal. At our May
meeting we will have information on the changes and a
discussion to determine if the Council wishes to change
its official position on the matter.
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Next Meeting May 1, 2003
7:00 PM Scenic Park Elementary

AGENDA

Minutes
APD Report
Assembly Report
Legislative Report
School Report
Board Officers’ Reports

Presentations:
Bears in the Bowl
Cheney Lake park
plan

New Business
Old Business
Accessory Dwelling Units code change




